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ADVISORY 
 

   LD-FRU-17-006 

 

   April 28, 2017 

 

UPDATE – LICENSING DIVISION’S PORTAL 

 

 

 On Thursday, April 27, 2017, the Maryland Department of State Police, 

Licensing Division, released the latest update to the Licensing Division’s Portal.  This 

update is a direct result of multiple requests from Maryland’s Regulated Firearms 

Dealers.  We have added a new feature for your use - the ability to print documents 

attached to an application.  This will allow you to have a 'complete' record of any 

supplemental documents attached during the application process at your store. 

  

Additionally, Maryland’s Regulated Firearms Dealers will observe a new 

application disposition (Overturned – Not Disapproved).  This disposition will be 

applied to an application where the original disposition was Disapproved, but further 

information was discovered or provided that cleared the prohibiting offense. 

  

Should you have any questions regarding the latest update, please contact 

Sergeant Donald Pickle or Sergeant Jason Edwards, of the Firearms Registration Unit, 

at 410-653-4500, or you may obtain assistance by accessing the Livehelp feature from 

within your Licensing Division’s Portal. 


